
Message from Reverend Peter Churcher 

St Peters Church Remembrance Day Service 

 

Due to COVID restrictions, it has been necessary to implement changes to the Remembrance Day 

service this year. 

Sadly, there will not be the usual service inside the church this year. 

There will be a reduced service beside the war memorial which, due to the restrictions and health 

and safety, will be a small gathering by invitation only. 

The service will be led by Roger and will include prayers, a reading, the last post and reading of the 

names on the memorial. No hymns will be sung. 

Parishioners are encouraged to stand on their doorsteps to observe the silence at 11am and are 

kindly asked to avoid the memorial between the hours 10.30-11.30AM, but are welcome to lay 

wreaths/crosses outside these hours whilst observing social distancing. 


